
 

 

 

        We are there for you in times like these as well. 

 

 
Esteemed customers 
Esteemed business partners 
 
This year will likely long remain in the memory for all of us. Unexpectedly and suddenly, we were 
confronted with a completely new situation. The outbreak of Covid-19 has changed both our pri-
vate and our business routines significantly. 

This exceptional situation entailed major challenges for us as well. Some of our suppliers had to 
discontinue production temporarily or close their plants. 

However, thanks to our large stock of goods, we were able to cushion manufacturer-induced 
delivery delays to a large extent and we are pleased that we could deliver most orders on time. 

We thank you for your trust – especially in these difficult times – and we look forward to further 
successful collaboration with you. 

We wish you and your relatives pleasant holidays and much happiness, health and success in 
the new year. 

Kind regards, 

  Your Swissdis team  

 


